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January 19, 2023 
 
Mr. Michael Sokol 
Efficiency Division 
California Energy Commission 
Docket Unit 
Docket No. 22-AAER-05 
715 P Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

Docket Number:  22-AAER-05 
TN Number:  TN 248095 

 
 
Dear Mr. Solkol: 
 
This letter comprises the comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) and San Diego Gas  
and Electric (SDGE) in response to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) Request  
for Information (RFI) and Invitation to Submit Proposals (ITSP) on Appliance Efficiency Regulations  
for Water Closets. 
 
PG&E and SDGE understand the potential of appliance efficiency standards to cut costs and reduce 
consumption while maintaining or increasing consumer utility of products. We have a responsibility  
to our customers to advocate for standards that accurately reflect the climate and conditions of our 
respective service areas. 
 
PG&E and SDGE respectfully request that the deadline for submitting comments to Docket Number  
22-AAER-05 be extended by 30 days to March 15, 2023, to allow interested parties to gather and  
docket the requested information and proposals. Since RFI and ITSP were combined, we anticipate  
that our proposal in response to the ITSP will be a draft proposal and may be revised based on data 
submitted by other stakeholders. 
 
In conclusion, we would like to reiterate our support for Energy Commission’s RFI and ITSP on  
Water Closets. We thank the Energy Commission for the opportunity to be involved in this process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Eilert 
Manager, Codes & Standards 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
 

 
Kate Zeng 
ETP/C&S/ZNE Manager 
Customer Programs 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
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